
 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
Date:   August 26, 2022 
 
Subject:   Drawing for Place on the Ballot – November 2022 General Election   
 
 
This notice serves to inform the public that the Canutillo Independent School District will 
hold the ballot position drawing for all school board candidates on Wednesday, August 31, 
2022 at 5:00 p.m. at the following location:  
 
Canutillo Independent School District 
Central Office (Board Room) 
7965 Artcraft  
El Paso, Texas 79932 
 
The ballot drawing is intended to take place during the Candidate Orientation meeting 
scheduled at the same time and location. Should you have any questions, please Director of 
Communications Gustavo Reveles at (915) 877-7444 or greveles@canutillo-isd.org.  

 
  


